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Secretary Gray Statement in Strong Support of ICE Operations 
in Wyoming 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the Trump Administration’s U.S. Immigration and Customs 
Enforcement’s recent operations and arrests of illegal aliens in western Wyoming, Wyoming Secretary of State 
Chuck Gray made the following statement supporting ICE’s efforts in Wyoming: 

“I fully support these ICE raids, and what they mean to restoring accountability across the nation, 
including in the Cowboy State. President Trump and the Trump Administration’s work to restore law and order all 
across America, including Wyoming, is pivotal. For far too long, when we’ve tried to advance efforts to stop illegal 
immigration, we’ve been told by the liberal media and the liberal insiders the worn-out slogan that “nothing’s 
happening here.” This decisive action by the Trump Administration in Wyoming shows the truth. I want to 
commend everyone involved in these efforts, including regional ICE authorities and local law enforcement. Thank 
you.” 
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